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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

19.           Oppose Yolanda  Brown Reclassifying supervisors from field SDPO to SDSO’s in juvenile hall goes 
against county code rules. Where is the study for reclassifying employees. 
Moving supervisors  from an arduous 2 to arduous 4 position with no 
consideration for what’s appropriate for an aging population is very telling. 
Probationers in the field are not being supervised due to staffing shortages. 
Field offices are depleted. 
Now you’re imposing and essentially bullying our union language away to be 
able to move us whenever and wherever you want. It started before this 
imposed hearing today. Our supervisors are currently  ring reassigned to the 
hall, experiencing freeway therapy driving 90 + miles everyday is unsafe, they 
are not using the seniority list, walking into dangerous territory with no real 
support and working strenuous hours of all sorts. What’s happening now, is 
the very reason article 43 was needed in the place for protection from 
management overreach. 
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